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David J Rowlands AC/AM     
National Assembly for Wales 
Cardiff Bay  
Cardiff 
CF99 1NA  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Rowlands 
 
Thank you for your letter of 12 March to Nusrat Ghani MP, regarding Petition 
P-05-748 School Buses for School Children.   
 
The subject of this correspondence is primarily for the Welsh Government, I 
have therefore transferred your correspondence to that Department, asking 
them to reply to you direct. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
R A Apelogun 
 
Rosemary Apelogun 
Correspondence Team 
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London  
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